Admission Registration Arrangements for Form 1 Under Severe Weather Conditions

The registration for Form 1 for the 2025-26 school year was originally scheduled for July 10 and 11
(today and tomorrow). The registration arrangements for today will remain unchanged. Parents
who choose to register today should pay attention to the weather conditions and prioritize safety.

The registration date for tomorrow, July 11, will be changed to July 14 (hext Monday). The school

will be closed on July 11, and registration cannot be processed. If parents are unable to attend in

person or authorize a representative to complete the registration on the specified dates, please
contact our school or the Education Bureau (EDB) Placement Section (phone: 2832 7700 or 2832
7740) to make appropriate registration arrangements.
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